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Dear Customers, Constituents, Tribes, and Other Regional Stakeholders: 
 
This letter announces that the Load Based Cost Recovery Adjustment Clause (LB CRAC) draft 
results presented at the June 1, 2005, LB CRAC workshop are now the final results.  For the 
LB CRAC9 period, October 1, 2005, to March 31, 2006, the LB CRAC percentage is 24.68 
percent. The resulting Slice rate adjustment is 24.62 percent, and the resulting non-Slice rate 
adjustment is 24.40 percent.   
 
For the true up to LB CRAC7, the total adjustment due from slice customers is $2,325,908 and 
the total adjustment due from non-Slice customers is $4,775,896.  The adjustment will be 
applied beginning with the July bill for July service for Slice Customers and the July bill for June 
service for non-Slice Customers. 
 
The Power Business Line will post the final LB-CRAC results on the rates web site.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
 
Elizabeth Evans 
Acting Power Rates Manager 
 


